
February & March Newsletter 
The midterm break made February an extra-short month, so we’ve merged our Feb-

ruary and March newsletters for this edition. Read on to learn about all the great 

things our pupils have been involved with recently. Spring is springing in St.Fintan’s 

NS and as always, we have a spring in our step! Happy reading. Mr. Ciarán Caulfield, 

Priomhoide 

Quick News and Diary Dates: 
 St.Patrick’s Festival: School 

closed 18th & 19th March 
2019. 

 Talk for parents: Keeping your 
child safe online: Wednesday 
10th April in the school hall at 
7pm. 

 School closes at 12pm on Fri-
day 12th April for Easter holi-
days. School reopens on Mon-
day 29th April at 8.50am. 
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Our New School Website 

Launches Today! 

We are delighted to announce that our 

new school website is launching today! 

www.stfintansns.ie is the address and 

the site contains lots of information to 

help keep parents and our school com-

munity informed about our school.  

Peace Proms Concert a Great 

Success! 

Well done to our school choir mem-

bers who sang in the RDS last month 

in the Peace Proms Concert! Over 

2,000 children took part from all over 

Ireland. It was great to be involved and 

everybody enjoyed the show! 

Seachtain na Gaeilge 

On March 13th we’ll be having a ceol-

choirm (musical concert) in our school 

hall. All our pupils from infants to 6th 

class will hear a musical celebration of 

Irish culture and heritage. Táimíd ag 

tnúth go mór leis!  

Ms.O’Reilly’s class proudly displaying their 

daffodils which we are growing for charity 

Well done to all the children who par-

ticipated in our recent cake sale! 

Rang a Sé sa Ghaeltacht!  

Chuaigh na daltaí i rang a sé go dtí an Ghael-

tacht i Rath Cairn an tseachtain seo chaite. 

Bhí an spóirt again agus d-fhoghlaimid a lán 

Gaeilge! 6th class went to the Gaeltacht Rath 

Cairn last week. We had lots of fun and 

learned lots of Irish! 

100 Days of School Celebrations 

Both our 2nd class groups celebrated the 

100th day of the school year earlier on 

6th February. There were amazing dis-

plays of arts and crafts completed by the 

children—which are still on display in 

school. Well done to all involved in this 

innovative celebration!  

Ní neart go 

cur le chéile! 
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